
 

Caterpillars learning  

We have welcomed some new friends joining us in the    

Caterpillars class. We’ve been singing; “Heads, shoulders, knees and 

toes” and talking about part of our body and discussing feeling happy 

and sad with “if you’re happy and you know it”. We’ve been looking at 

different sizes of pumpkins, painting firework pictures and poppies and 

playing listening games using musical instruments.       

We are taking part in World Nursery rhyme week with a 

different song or rhyme every day too.     

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our 
school: 

Lola 

Darsh 

Rhea 

Ruby 

Benji 

Miles 

 
Butterflies learning  

November has been busy in Butterflies. Learning has been 

based around Celebrations and Events with children talking about Diwali, 

Birthdays and Bonfire night.  

We have been reading the stories Kipper’s birthday and a favourite tradi-

tional tale The Gingerbread Man. We’ve loved baking our own ginger-

bread men and playing birthdays in our roleplay area, wrapping presents, 

writing cards and blowing out candles.  

We are joining in World Nursery rhyme 

week and singing each day!  

 

November  

Superstars!  

• Ishaan  - amazing building 

skills 

• Beatrice - so much talking as 

you play  

• Eddie - visiting the Butterflies 

class and joining in—super! 

• Freya - taking part in group 

games  

• Jacinta  - always listening so 

well  

• Emil - what a super friend 

you are, sharing toys 

and playing! 

Please be patient 

when coming in 

and out of 

school—take care 

not to rush our 

children - little legs 

are slower than 

ours! 

 

November 2022 

Get well soon  

Mrs Simpson has 
a plaster cast on 

her arm— we 
wish her a          

speedy recovery! 

 

What’s coming up?  

Thursday 24th November      

photographer in school  

Tuesday 13th December  -     

parents invited to join us for 

Christmas songs performance 

10.30am or 2.30pm followed by     

Christmas themed stay and play  

Thursday 15th December  - 

Christmas party day for children  

Friday 16th December   - finish 

for Christmas holidays  

Tuesday 3rd January  - return! 

For your diary:  

 Children in Need 

day Friday 18th  

November—wear 

something spotty 

 

 


